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To: marraccinie@pbsd.k12.pa.us
Cc: jmuscatello@boenninginc.com

The IRS has announced the sequester percentage applicable to the BABs
subsidy payments for federal fiscal year 2014 (10/1/2013-9/30/2014): 7.2%
Of course, ho payments are being proecessed right now as a result of the
Federal government shutdown.

Below is a copy of an alert on the topic from the National Association of
Bond Lawyers,
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FY 2014 Direct Pay Sequester
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